Marie Sherlock T.D. Dublin Central



February, 2025

PUBLIC MEETING WITH AN GARDA SÍOCHÁNA AND LOCAL ORGANISATIONS

A chara,

I write to inform you of our next community meeting with senior members of An Garda Síochána and local organisations active in the Stoneybatter community.

It will take place:

Monday 10th March 2025, 8:30pm

Scouts Hall, Ben Edair Road, Stoneybatter

The events of February 9th were horrendous and an appalling violation of people's sense of safety on their doorstep, on their street and in our community. My thoughts are very much with those who were attacked and to their families and neighbours who have had to endure these shocking events.

We cannot underestimate the trauma and sense of unease in the community when events like this happen. That is why, in conjunction with An Garda Síochána locally we decided to host a meeting with residents.

Crucially, the meeting will have both An Garda Síochána and local organisations in the Stoneybatter area working in youth services, addiction and community development.

It follows from our two meetings that were held last year with Gardaí and local organisations in the community.

All elected representatives in the area have been invited to attend.

I hope you will attend and together as a community with An Garda Síochána and local organisations, we can push for the resources and changes Stoneybatter and the wider community needs with regards to safety in our area.

Yours Sincerely,

Marie Sherlock T.D.

